
 

 

February 16, 2022 

 

To: whomever it may concern 

 

We hereby to confirm that  Surecomp is in a process to align with ISO 27001 requirements, 

supported by KPMG Cyber Security Services team. 

The audit is expected to take place during Q2 of 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

Best regard, 

 

KPMG Somekh Chaikin 

 


